
Lindina Town Board held its monthly meeting on October 10, 2018 at the Town 

Hall.  Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bill Robinson, Present Bill 

Robinson, Harold Seebecker, Steve Ruf, Jennifer Sarnow.  Sharie Miles, road Supt. 

David Miles and bill Morris.  Absent Bruce Holsclaw.  Minutes from the last 

meeting were read motion by Ruf to accept, second by Seebecker.  Treasurer report 

was given as follows balance as of Sept. 12, 2018 is 70,136.79.  September income 

2,715.50.  September expense $49,549.89 for a October 10, balance of 23,302.40.  

There is 2,352.72 in the checking account.  The money market has 5,668.43.  The 

amount not in for checks is 754.47.  Amount in the Equipment fund is 12,283.96 

and the Emergency fund has 2,997.29 for a total balance of 23,302.40.  Rock 

Valley cemetery has a certificate of 5,500.00 and passbook amount of 260.35.  

Total amount of 5,760.35.  Motion by Seebecker to accept, second by Ruf, report 

on file.  Emergency Coordinator Bruce Holsclaw was absent, no report given.  

Road Supt. David Miles discussed the storm problems, all the work they have 

down with pictures and documenting has to be redone due to the forms given to 

them by Dennis Weiss.  They are still busy fixing problems from the storm.  

Discussed the lights in the shop.  Bill will call Leverez again.  David Miles asked 

the board to find a new snow plower for the winter and his is willing to be a 

backup.  Town discussed fire calls that are still not paid.  Motion by Seebecker to 

use the tax program ABT mail.com for our tax billing this season, Second by Ruf.  

Budget meeting will be held at the clerks home on Oct. 22 at 7:00 p.m.  Next 

Meeting date will be November 14 at 7:00 p.m.  With Budget meeting first 

followed by town meeting.   Bills presented and orders issued.  Meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted Sharie Miles.  Clerk 


